
ST. GIRI
 
SCHOOL

 (SESSION 2022-2023)

 

DATE: 05-11-2022 

Subject: Closing of Classes (Pre School to Class-V) 

 

Dear Parent, 

Keeping in view the prevailing AQI level of 450 (Severe Category), Delhi 

Govt. has issued a notice to keep all the primary classes close. 

Therefore, there will be no classes of Class-Pre School to Class-5 till 08-

11-2022 (Tuesday). 

All students are advised to be at home and wear masks to keep them safe 

from the pollution. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

St. Giri School 




